From: Diane Marshbank [mailto:marshban@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 11:25 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Travel request 

Hi Steve, 

This is to confirm that I did travel to Milan, Italy to participate in the Stelline Congress Bibliostar 2017, a library conference in Milan. I was invited by CSBNO (a library consortium of Northern Italy) to present at the conference and participate in meetings with regional librarians and administrators. I left Chicago on Friday, March 10th and arrived in Milan on Saturday, March 11th. I returned to Chicago on Saturday, March 18th.  In addition to speaking at the conference and meeting with local administrators, I met with staff from Aarhus Public Library and also facilitated two design thinking workshops.   Expenses including, travel, registration, lodging and meals were paid by CSBNO. There was not an honorarium.

Please let me know if you require any additional information. 

Thanks, Diane    

Diane Marshbank Murphy | Director of Employee Engagement and Special Projects

Department of Technology, Content and Innovation

Harold Washington Library Center | Chicago Public Library

400 South State Street, 10N24 | Chicago IL 60605 | 312 747 4659 

marshban@chipublib.org

